
From: Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 Mar 2022 10:19:24
To: tom.white@blaby.gov.uk, DMS.Development.Control@blaby.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: fao Tom White - application 22/0146/HH
Attachments: 

 
 
From: Clerk Elmesthorpe Parish Council <clerk.elmesthorpe@hotmail.com> 
Sent: 21 March 2022 17:47
To: Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>
Subject: fao Tom White - application 22/0146/HH
 
Dear Mr White
Thank you for your letter of 8 March 2022 regarding application 22/0146/HH - single storey side and rear extension at 7 
Burbage Common Road Elmesthorpe LE9 7SE. I would advise that Elmesthorpe Parish Council does not wish to 
comment on this application.
Yours sincerely
Julie Gent
Parish Clerk
 
Sent from Outlook
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